
ICAR-Indian Institute of SDices Research. Kozhikode

CIRCULAR

As you may be aware that one of our ginger varieties is recommended for release in the

recently  concluded  AICRPS   workshop.   Suggestions   are  invited  from   ICAR-IISR  staff

members,  research  scholars, apprentice and contract staffs for a suitable variety name

preferably reflecting 75th jubilee of Independence.  You are requested to deposit the names
in the box kept near the reception desk latest by 4 PM on 28th October 2020. Selected entries

will get due appreciation.

This is issued with the approval of Director.
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